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ARM'WA"ER'S OUTI-OOK by Jim Bagby

There’s so much good news these days
about our musical program, I dunno
where to begin. But the most encourag-
ing item has to be the quality of the
numbers we have ready to edit for the
HOA CD. This should be one successful
project, thanks to a lot of work by a lot of
people.

We have all our songs chosen for the
Dec. 6 Holiday Show, and most of the 8-
part stuff. And we're in the process of
choosing some dandy new numbers for
the spring show and next year’s reper-
toire; we'll probably be starting on some of that about the
time you read this.

The Music Team also agreed we're going to resume indi-
vidual vocal coaching, starting with the raft of quality new
members who've joined lately. We’ll extend the program to
other members as time allows. Continued on page 3 =
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A VIEW FROM THE TOP
President John Stucker
provides some CD info and
crunches the numbers
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SUREFIRE! STAYS BUSY!
No dust settling on
these guys!
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12TH STREET CHAT

These four guys are also
keeping a full schedule!
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HARMONY HALL SOLD?
ToneHenge and family
hauls their harmony to the
hall for one last huzzah!

Page 6

A LOOK AT THE PAST

Wade Dexter provides us
with a glimpse of more
HOA heritage. Dounright
interesting reading!
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ROD RULE WRITES

Rod provides us with an
update on his health at
the “half-way” point!
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A VIEW FROM THE TOP

by John Stucker, Chapter President

Hello all: The performing chorus
made HOA history on May 31
when we completed our first of
two recording sessions. If you
were not there, you missed some
amazing things. We recorded 6
songs in somewhat less time than
expected. For the most part, the
quality of what we heard back was
absolutely amazing. To a man,
the attention level was excellent!
By the time you get this issue of
Harmonotes we will have com-
pleted the second recording
session. I can say without a doubt
the resulting product of our labor
will be wonderful.

The board chose a title for the
CD. Thanks to Bruce Wenner for submitting “From the
Heart.” Now we need to get started to make pre-release
sales. We will have a chairman for the pre-release sales to
go after as many sales as possible. The planned release
date is by Christmas 2003. Vince Perry will be setting up
CD sales from the HOA website. We also need to have all
chorus members shake the bushes for potential sales.
Doing my math says if we can sell half of the first 1,000,
we will have enough money to complete the project
without going into debt. (We have budgeted for $8,000
which will fund the preproduction costs). This means that
from a membership base of 130 if each member sells only
5 CD’s, we can meet this goal. Selling 5 CD’s should not
be difficult at all. There just might be some kind of recog-
nition for the top seller be it monetary or other. Stay
tuned for more.

We will be busy this summer (so what else is new). Our
goal is to qualify for International this fall. We have the
best musical package we have ever had in “Auld Lang
Syne” and the dynamite up-tune “Changes.” Our continu-
ing work with Bill Biffle and Dwain Brobst will enable us
to give the Ambassadors from St. Charles a real scare.

Are you planning on being part of this? If not, why not?
In it words of our illustrious Bass Section leader, “Take a
chance, Do it right” is very fitting as we work towards our
goal. =







